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Finishing roadworks and utility work on Royal Avenue 
March 13, 2025 

Starting the week of March 17, roadwork finishing and utility work will be ongoing along Royal Avenue between First 
Street and McBride Boulevard, including:  

• preparation activities in advance of installing new curbs; 

• installation of new curbs; 

• removal of power poles and relocation of overhead powerlines underground; 

• waterproofing of the new Royal Avenue overpass; 

• construction of the multi-use-pathways; and 

• milling and paving. 

While traffic in both directions will be maintained at all times, occasional daytime and nighttime lane closures will be 

required. Access for pedestrians and cyclists will be generally maintained; however, short detours around work areas 

may be required. A small portion of work will also be completed on E. Royal Avenue just east of McBride Boulevard. 
 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting the week of March 17 and ongoing 
into summer.  

 

Hours of Work 
The majority of work will be completed during the 
day. Occasionally, work will continue at night; 
however, noisy work activities will be completed 
during daytime hours. 

 

Traffic  
Single lane closures on Royal Avenue will be 
required. All traffic pattern changes will be 
well signed, and traffic control personnel will 
be on site to assist when required.  

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear noise from 
construction activities.  

We appreciate your patience while this work is underway. If you have any questions, please email info@fcgp.ca or call 
the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more information about the Project, please visit 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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